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From: Chris Coleman <chris.coleman@summitmidstream.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 12:09 PM
To: Ben McAnally; Patrick J. Murray
Cc: Megan Johnson; Philip Graham
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] WA05056.03-Haven at Mansfield gas crossing

Hello Ben, great to speak with you guys today!  We appreciate the discussion.  At this time we cannot approve the
proposed plans until we get further along in the final design process.

Thank you and we look forward to discussing again in the future.

Have a great day!

Thanks,
CC

Chris Coleman
Land Manager

Summit Midstream Partners, LLC
910 Louisiana Street | 41St Floor | Houston, TX 77002
Office: 832.413.4767 Cell: 832.302.6863
chris.coleman@summitmidstream.com

From: Ben McAnally <BenM@wierassociates.com>
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 12:56 PM
To: Chris Coleman <chris.coleman@summitmidstream.com>; Patrick J. Murray <pmurray@summitmidstream.com>
Cc: Megan Johnson <megan.johnson@summitmidstream.com>; Philip Graham <PhilipG@wierassociates.com>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] WA05056.03-Haven at Mansfield gas crossing

Hi Chris. We are working out the meeting details now and I’ll send everyone an invite shortly. Just to confirm, the
meeting will be for 10:30AM this Wednesday, May 6th and I’ll schedule it to last an hour.

Thank you,

Ben McAnally, E.I.T.

WIER & ASSOCIATES, INC.
Engineers / Surveyors / Land Planners

From: Chris Coleman <chris.coleman@summitmidstream.com>
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 9:33 AM
To: Ben McAnally <BenM@wierassociates.com>; Patrick J. Murray <pmurray@summitmidstream.com>




